
-------- Original Message --------
From: Tapas GHOSH <tapas.ghosh@gov.in>
Date: Nov 23, 2019 4:25:15 PM
Subject: Developing a unified numbering plan for flxed and mobile services
To: pradvnsl@trai.gov.in
Cc: rksingh@trai.gov.in, 2tapas <2tapas@gmail.com>

Sir,

It is a very good initiative.

My suggestions are as below,

1. Shifting Data only mobile numbers from 10 digit to 13 digit numbering.
2. Moving on to 11  digit numbering scheme for mobile  ( converting all existing 10 digit with
prefixing "0"  ) and continuing with 10 digit numbering for fixed line services.

A combination of the above. 

With regards,

Dr Tapas GHOSH
Dy. Superintendent,
Malda Meical College & Hospital,
DoHFW, GoWB

M: 9434 707070
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